
S.05-73 
.	 SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 

DEAN OF GRADUATE STUDIES 
MEMORANDUM 

TO:	 Senate 

FROM:	 Jonathan Driver, Dean of Graduate Studies 
Chair, Senate Graduate Studies Committee 

SUBJECT: Faculty of Applied Sciences: Curriculum changes (GS 2005.14) 

DATE:	 March 21, 2005 

cc:	 Charmaine Dean, Faculty of Health Sciences 

For information 

At its meeting of 14th March 2005 Senate Graduate Studies Committee approved the 
following courses in the Faculty of Health Sciences: 

HSCI 801, 802, 803, 804, 890, 891, 892, 895, 896, 897, 898 691, and 
PPH 801 

Senators wishing to consult the documents concerning these items should contact Bobbie 
Grant, Senate Assistant at (604) 291-3168 or bgrantsfu.ca  
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SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY GS2005.14 
MEMORANDUM 

To:	 Qeanof Graduate . S.t.ud.ie.s	 .Subject: Course Proposals. Population 

	

Public . il.t.l-i .	 iate Program• 
From: C.	 pcj?. Dean..H.

	
Date: .	 ii.ary 27, 200. 

Attached please find course outlines for a first set of new graduate course proposals for the 
MSc in Population and Public Health. The course proposals attached are: 

HSCI 801-4 Biostatistjcs 1 
HSCI 802-4 Research Topics in Epidemiology for the Health Sciences 
HSCI 803-4 Research Methodology for the Health Sciences 
HSCI 804-4 Systems Analysis of Health Care and Delivery 
HSCI 890-4 Special Topics in Health Sciences 
HSCI 891-4 Special Topics in Health Sciences 
HSCI 892-2 Special Topics in Health Sciences 

• HSCI 895-4 Research Conceptualization and Design in the Health Sciences 
HSCI 896-4 Practicum/Project Report 
HSCI 897-4 Seminar in Workplace Integrated Learning 
HSCI 898-6 MSc Thesis 
HSCI 691-1 Graduate Seminar in the Health Sciences 

• P&PH 801-4 Concepts and Mechanism in the Determinants of Health 

Also attached is a file documenting confirmation of approvals by all the Faculty Graduate 
Studies Chairs, and the Library representative, and any comments they provided. The 
outlines were circulated to the Faculty Graduate Studies Chairs and to any departments 
they suggested. In particular they were circulated to Kinesiology, Biological Sciences, MBB, 
Statistics & Actuarial Science, Gerontology and REM. I am sending the email correspondence 
with this file for your records, but am not suggesting that these several email correspondences 
need be copied for the SGSC. 

I am requesting that these new course proposals be brought to the SGSC for consideration 
of approval. 

Note: The above-noted courses are core courses for the approved cohort 
program, implemented in the Fall semester.
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